
Laboratory Bulletin 
 
  

www.albertaprecisionlabs.ca 
 

Date:   September 21, 2020  
To:    All Physicians and Submitting Care Providers  
From:   Alberta Precision Laboratories (APL)  
Re:   Calgary Laboratory Website  
 

PLEASE POST OR DISTRIBUTE AS WIDELY AS APPROPRIATE 
 

Key Message:  
• The decommissioning and content migration of the Former Calgary Laboratory Services Website 

is occurring during the month of September.  

• Through-out the month of September all required content and resources on the Calgary 
Laboratory Website will migrate to new online locations as indicated below:  
 

o Content and resources will migrate to the Alberta Precision Laboratories (APL) Website 
www.albertaprecisionlabs.ca 

o Transfusion Medicine related content and resources will migrate to the AHS Transfusion 
Medicine Website www.ahs.ca/labtransfusion 

 
• When the content migration is complete the Calgary Website will no longer be available and users 

will be redirected to the APL Website. 
 
Why this is important: 

• Access to the Former Calgary Laboratory Services Website will end when the content has been 
transitioned to the APL and AHS locations. Required content and resources from these webpages 
will be available to users at the online locations indicated above.  

 
Action Required:  

• Please update any saved resource links to new locations.  
 
Inquiries and feedback may be directed to:  

• Melode Banks, Special Projects Coordinator, PPMO, (587) 797-1117 Melode.Banks@aplabs.ca   
• Sheryl Lynn Brooks, Special Projects Coordinator, APL SherylLynn.Brooks@aplabs.ca  

587-797-2087 
 
This bulletin has been reviewed and approved by:  
Dr. Carolyn O’Hara, Interim Chief Medical Officer, APL Carolyn.OHara@aplabs.ca 
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